
                                                                                 

The Consumer Participation Group is supported  

by Golden City Support Services. 

 

 

Consumer Participation Group: 

Consumer Member 

We are currently seeking expressions of interest from people 

interested in a consumer Participation Group that provides 

consumer perspectives on mental health service delivery and 

planning across agencies. The group consists of consumer 

representatives and representatives from Mental Health, Community 

Support Services and clinical services. 

We are seeking enthusiastic people who are either a past or present 

consumer of mental health services. The person we are seeking must 

have good knowledge and understanding of consumer participation. 

They will have the ability to consult with consumers and be able to 

present their perspective to the group. Good oral and written 

communication skills are essential for this position. 

An honorarium will be paid for meeting attendance and travel costs 

for meetings will be reimbursed. 

 

Applications close on Monday 28th April 2021 

For more information contact Consumer participation Group’s 

support worker, Andrew McSwain on (03) 54342777                             

                                                                                          


